
September 3, 2017 

St. Charles Parish 
Department of Planning & Zoning 
P.O. Box 302 
Hahnville, LA 70057 

Reference: PZSPU-2017-07, David Price 

Dear Mr. Steve Romano, 

This letter is in response to your letter dated August 25,2017 regarding David Price, PlSPU-2017-07 
requesting a special permit to place a modular home at 158 Wisner Street, Paradis, LA. 

My home is located at 153 Wisner Street and I am opposed to Mr. Price placing a modular home across 
the street from my home. 

I have lived in my home for over 64 years. Over the years, trailers have appeared on Wisner Street and 
in Paradis. These trailers have brought the property values down in Paradis. 

Please do not allow another trailer (modular home) on Wisner Street. I am not available to attend the 
meeting. Please place this opposition into the record. 

Your assistance in this matter is greatly appreciated. 

Thank you, 

~~ -=J,~' 
Alvina B. Toups 
153 Wisner St. 
Paradis, LA 70080 


